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May 2, 2022
Dear 8th grade parents,

We are pleased to announce that we will be having an in-person Honor’s Day Celebration on Thursday, May 12th at
Daphne Middle School to celebrate 8th grade achievements. We will hold the event in our gymnasium, so we will be
offering 2 separate opportunities to celebrate your children. We will have one celebration at 8:30 AM and the second
celebration will begin at 10:30 AM. Please review the following information in regards to this program and which time you
will need to be in attendance.

PROGRAMS

Programs will be held at 8:30 am and 10:30 am. Doors will open for parents 30 minutes before each program. The doors
will open at 8:00 am for the 8:30 program, and 10:00 am for the 10:30 program for all parents and guests. All
students will be recognized through their 7th period classes. Please see the list below to know which program to attend.

8:30 am - 7th Period classes recognized will be:

Cogle (25) Moon (15) Madison (16) Lincoln (21) Pepper (24)
Sessions (23) Antinarella (22) Johns (14) Tillman (12) Dillon (27)
10:30 - 7th Period classes recognized will be:
Bittinger (25) Newton (22) Thomas (4) Garafola (22) Golfos (20)
Miller, C. (16) Miller, D. (24) Moorer (1) LaDuna (2) Williams (3)
Marshall (19) Gaines (13) Ho (26) Peak/Office (5)

CHECKOUT

You will be allowed to check-out your child after the program. Check out tables will be set up in the cafeteria and
organized by seventh period. If someone else is to check-out your child, we must have a note sent in to the office by
Friday, May 6th.

DRESS

We are requesting that students dress-up nicely for this program (i.e. dresses for the girls or shirts and ties for the boys).
Students should still adhere to the uniform policy. Please do not wear strapless dresses without a cover up, spaghetti
strap tops, ripped pants, jeans, shorts, leggings or revealing clothing.

Again, we are excited to celebrate your child’s accomplishments this past year at Daphne Middle School.
Sincerely,

Daphne Middle School
8" Grade Honors Committee



